

Hong Kong Chiropractors' Association 香港脊醫學會

30th May 2008

Dr. York Y. N. Chow, SBS, JP Secretary for Food and Health Bureau 19/F, Murray Building Garden Road Hong Kong

Tel: 2973 8100 Fax: 2840 0467

Dear The Honorable Dr. Chow,

Re: Health Care Reform Recommendation

The Allied healthcare professional in particular chiropractic doctor is not included in your new vision in this holistic care. We are very concerned if this is only a lip service you are presenting to us again. I would be grateful if your will address this issue immediately. Again, when you look at our educational program and independent healthcare economic reports done by governments of USA, UK and Canada, one will appreciate the cost effectiveness of chiropractic care to the general public.

An integrative healthcare system is easily said than done and I hope you are one of the few in the world that lead us to the vision as described by the World Health Organization

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Henry H.K. Chan,

HKCA President

